
Revenue impact for Proposed Committee Substitute to SB 96, with 

proposed amendment to Committee Substitute. 

 

From: Rick Miller [mailto:rmiller@tax.ok.gov]  
Sent: Monday, February 20, 2017 4:15 PM 

To: 'Joanie Raff' 

Cc: Dawn Cash; Tony Mastin; Christy Caesar; Joe Gappa 
Subject: RE: Thompson-JCR-CA-CSSB96 

 

Joanie,    

  

This is in response to your request for a revenue impact for the proposed amendment to the Proposed 

Committee Substitute for SB 96 which would make the sales tax exemption afforded manufacturers 

inapplicable to wind electric power generation facilities constructed and placed in operation after 

December 31, 2018.  

  

There is no estimated impact to state sales tax revenues for FY 18 and the estimated impact to state 

sales tax revenues for FY 19 is unknown. 

  

Thank you.  

  

  

Rick Miller, Director 

Tax Policy and Research Division 

Oklahoma Tax Commission 
 

mailto:rmiller@tax.ok.gov

